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Golf

Divisional Golf Tournament was September 21, 2023. Our 3 boys and 3 girls played on Wednesday
September 20, 2023 in their practice round and then on September 21 played in the one day divisional
tournament, result were not available at the time of this report. Our JV team finished their season on
September 19, 2023 at West Glacier in the JV Columbia Falls golf tournament. The golf season was a
success, our team consisted of 6 boys and 6 girls. Coach Blue and Coach McLean worked very well with
the athletes this season, the athletes made improvements each day and week during the season. As a
new staff our coaches had a successful season.

Football

Our team is currently at 2-2 at the half way mark of the season. Browning played Butte Central on
September 22, 2023 for homecoming; the result of the game was not available at the time of the report.
Our coaching staff is working hard at making weekly adjustments and improvements with offenses and
defenses, special teams and individual drills with players. The team has played very well and is currently
on a 2-game winning streak. We are a very talented team and the coaching staff has the kids playing
great.

Volleyball

Coach Wing and staff have the girls playing well. They have two wins this season and are looking for
more. We started the season at the tip off with a couple of wins and just recently had a win over Libby.
All three teams are practicing very hard. Our varsity team as a talented group of players and are very
excited for a good season. Our coaching staff are teaching fundamentals and drills so that the players
have a good learning experience. The teams are making improvements each week of practice. It is very
exciting to watch all three team perform.

Cross Country

The early reviews we are getting about our cross-country teams are very positive. There has been
mention to the Head Coach that the boys are early favorites to winning the State Title this year. The
cross-country team has competed in Five (5) Cross Country meets on this season with great results. We
are so proud of the athletes and Coaching staff. Coach McNabb and staff have been working tirelessly
with the athletes working on form and conditioning. The focus has continued to be the new training
style that implemented last season that prepares the athletes to be more competitive on the cross-
country course. The kids are continuing to at working very hard with in the new system the coaching
staff has implemented. Our boys team took second the Thompson Falls Cross Country meet on
September 19, 2023. Browning High School will have their regular season Cross Country meet on Friday
September 29, 2023 at Glacier Park Lodge Golf Course.



Cheerleading

The Cheerleaders did a great job at our first pep rally for our golf team as we gave the golf team a great
send off to the divisional tournament. Our pep rally was led by the cheer team with the school song and
class yell competitions. The girls have cheered very well at our home football and volleyball games. The
coaches are very proud of their cheerleaders.

Soccer

The soccer teams have a couple of new assistant coaches, a few 8t graders and a bunch of new players
for both teams. They are just getting their season started. Watching them prepare at practices have
been fun. Coach Klauk and staff are having a lot fun teaching this still very new program to our student
athletes. The teams will be at Corvallis and Hamilton this weekend and we did not have the results
available to the time of this report.

School Branding

We have some new fence art up at the football field, this project should be completed by Friday
September 22, 2023. The fence art is: HOME OF BIG RED FOOTBALL, HOME OF THE INDIANS, one spear
with INDIANS across the lance, one spear, 4 arrow heads and 2 warbonnets. It looks really good at the
football field.

We just put in the gym on the wall on the east side 13, 3 feet by 2 feet signs that are of each of the
Western A’s school logo. This was completed on Wednesday September 20, 2023.

As each of the projects are complete, we will report the progress.



